
  

   

  

 

 
January 2020 

  
Happy New Year!! 2020 is going to be a wonderful year, so hopefully you're prepared for good things 

heading your way. Kicking off the year will be a Public Meeting Tuesday, January 28th at Calvary Chapel 

from 6:00-7:00 pm. This meeting will be an opportunity for business owners, community members and the 

construction team to come together and learn and share about the second phase of the Downtown 

Revitalization. Anthony Guho, Guho Corp, will be giving a presentation on their process and how it can 

affect businesses and the community during their discussed timelines.  Phase II is scheduled to begin 

construction in late spring but is currently in a pre-construction process. Attendance from the 

community is encouraged!  
 

  



  

  

 

Phase I Update 

  
Phase I of the Downtown Revitalization Project is still a work in progress but will soon be wrapped up. After 

the completion of infrastructure and safety measures were put in place, traffic control patterns were lifted. 

Travelers have adapted quickly to the new traffic patterns and lane configuration, creating a smooth 

transition. Furnishings are consistently being added into the downtown core along Main Street, inching us 

closer and closer to the final product. Once the weather warms up this spring, landscaping can be added 

into the planter beds and new concrete planter pots. 
 



  

 

* Photo Credit: Richard Perez, Guho Corp  
 

  



  

   

 


